
October 2, 2023 
V-D 

 

Recommendation re:  Task Authorization with Miller Electric Company for Gate Camera 
Installations and Controller Replacements at Lakeland Linder International Airport 
 
Lakeland Linder International Airport (LLIA) requests approval of a Task Authorization 
with Miller Electric Company, in the amount of $143,083.31, to install seven additional 
gate cameras and replace 16 gate and door controllers across the airport that are no 
longer supported by the City’s computer-controlled access system.  
 
Services performed under this Task Authorization will be according to the City’s 
Continuing Contract for Security Systems Repairs, Maintenance, and Upgrades dated 
December 17, 2018, RFQ No. 8235, and Miller Electric Company’s proposals dated June 
2, 2023 (controller replacements) and August 4, 2023 (gate camera additions). 
 
Funding for this project is as follows: 
 

Source Amount % 

Florida Department of Transportation Public 
Transportation Grant 

$ 114,466.65 80% 

Airport Fund $   28,616.66 20% 

 
Staff recommends approval of the Task Authorization with Miller Electric Company for 
Gate Camera Installations and Controller Replacements at LLIA in the amount of 
$143,083.31. 
 

 

 


